
Registered Office: 
Newington House 
237 Southwark Bridge Road 
London SE1 6NP 

Registered in England and Wales No: 3870728 

Return Address: 
UK Power Networks 
Centenary House   161 Bidder Street 
West Ham   London   E16 4ET 
Gary.tribe@ukpowernetworks.co.uk 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Company:  
UK Power Networks 
(Operations) Limited 

1st March 2021 
 
Dear Customer, 
 
Update: Installation of electricity cables 
 
Our recent notification advised that works would be ongoing during January to June 2021. You can 
find our previous notification below 

Electricity cable installation - Canterbury Road notification, 15 January 2021 to June 2021. 

 

Works are required for excavation of a cable trench within the HS2 SCS site at Canterbury Road 

during the weekends below.. The area will be fenced off and acoustic barriers will be installed to 

limit noise impacts. Works will be undertaken on the following dates 

 

Saturday (06/03/21 & 20/03/21) 

 
• Excavate cable trench within site boundary 

• Install ducts within trench 

• Backfill trench with sand & stone 

  

Sunday (07/03/21 & 21/03/21) 

 

• Backfill Trench with sand & stone 

• Remove spoil 

 

The work, in partnership with our contractor Modus Utilities, is needed to provide a new electricity 
connection for the HS2 Project. 
 
We apologise for any inconvenience caused and will make every effort to minimise any impact on 
your community. In the event of any difficulties, please contact Modus Utilities Project Manager, 
Craig Sheehy, on 07850 320536. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Bill Glen-Martin 
Project Manager 
Major Connections 
UK Power Networks 
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